

# Moorside Primary PTA Newsletter Issue 1 - 2022

### What we've raised so far

Thank you to everyone who came to the Halloween disco in November. We managed to raise a whopping £612!

Due to all the restrictions in place we have not been able to run as many events as we would have liked, but we have some exciting things planned for the year ahead!

## **Upcoming** events

Swinton Asda green tokens in February. Remember to collect your green tokens at the check out and drop into the Moorside Primary box. This will raise £300-£500 towards the school. So lets get as many tokens as possible!

Our postponed Christmas fayre will turn into the Easter Fayre on March 18th! .
Contact us if you would like to rent a stall to sell your products or services.

#### Who we are and what we do









Chairman Tony Hyde

Treasurer Jennifer Lee

Kirstie Walls

Staff Representative James Bailey

We're a group of parent and staff volunteers who give their time to create better learning experiences for our children.

As well as raising much needed funds that improve our school, the social events we run bring the whole community together, and links with teachers help to give parents a say in their child's education.

Our events have helped fund vital resources such as new play equipment on the KS2 playground, gazebo in the early years playground, stationary, books for the library, chocolates at Christmas, contributions to the Year 6 leavers party just to name a few.

#### Get in touch

Interested in joining Moorside Primary PTA or just want to stay up to date with what we have planned, connect with us!



Moorside Primary PTA



@MoorsidePTA



ptamoorsideprimary@gmail.com

## Want to get involved?

Having a child at Moorside Primary means you can join us. We can use any skills you have, whether its to spare a few hours to help set up events or to help with some fundraising, any time you can give is welcome and much appreciated.

Being involved is a great way to get to know the school and other parents.